Faculty Senate / update from Staff Senate 10/05/22

Last Staff Senate was on September 13th;

1 report:
Kari Aikins at Human Resources spoke about open enrollment for 2023;

There was no formal presentation because the open enrollment site is still in
development.

Open Enrollment will run from October 2" through October 14™; It is normally 15
days but this year it is compressed to 12 days due to the Workday conversion.

Some plans will not have any increases while others will see an increase up to
10%. This information will be shared soon per Kari.

If you don’t make any changes then there is no need to do anything.

Any employee who participates in flexible spending must re-enroll for the next
calendar year.

Next Staff Senate is on October 11th

From a UPDC perspective | want to provide a quick update:

We are working with the Speed School on a new building which will offer around
110,000 SF, that project is currently in design and development and is schedule to
be finished by July 2025

The RFP for the demolition for the Med Dent Apartments will go out to bid this
week;

Please send me an email with any concerns or request at
Mike.Materna@Iouisville.edu
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